

## UB NEWS

**FRIDAY 15TH JULY 2022** 











### SCROLL DOWN FOR THE LATEST UPDATES ON CLUB NEWS & EVENTS $\downarrow$





#### GENERAL MANAGER'S UPDATE

#### Membership Renewal Raffle Winners

Congratulation to the following Members who were the lucky winners at the prize draw held on 7th July. Commodore Roy Richardson and I conducted the draw which was also streamed live on the Club's Facebook page.

1st Rob Cinquini - VHF Marine Radio with aerial and base 2nd John Rapanaro - \$500 Prepaid Visa Card 3rd Phillip Crewe - \$500 Prepaid Visa Card 4th Piero Guerra - \$250 Prepaid Visa Card



A huge thanks to our Silver Sponsor Taylor Marine for donating first prize.



#### Annual General Meeting and Election of Office Bearers

All Management Committee positions become vacant at the Annual General Meeting on 18th September and are filled through an election process with nominations opening in August. If you are interested, please contact the Office on 09418 5868 for further details. All Members are welcome to attend the AGM which commences at 1pm on 18 September with finger food and drinks provided after the meeting.

#### GENERAL MANAGER'S UPDATE CONTINUES...

#### **New Rear Balcony Railing**

The old balcony railing outside the Commodore's Room has been replaced with powder coated aluminium railing and aluminium ducting installed to cover pvc drainage pipes. Upright posts have been painted by our Bosun Ross Dalwood who is also in the process of repainting the gutter and facia. A huge thanks to Mark Wiese from **CV Powder Coaters** who have saved the Club considerable cost with this project and also a huge thank you to Member Ross Vaughan for lending the Club his scissor lift which was necessary for the painting.

#### **New Web Page**

We are currently developing a new exciting web page which will be easy to navigate and find information or forms and will include an enhanced web cam, weather information and a series of informative short videos. The new web page is scheduled to "go live" at the end of July. Updates to follow.

#### **Membership Renewal Payments**

Thank you to all Members who have paid their Membership renewal which was due on 30 June. The renewal rate has been well above our expectations which is very positive.

#### **Probationary Members**

Probationary Members are reminded that they are required to have their log book signed off within 12 months of joining the Club. VIP Log Cards can be signed off when you attend our monthly busy bees (next busy bee 13 August), attend our Annual General Meeting on 18th September or visit our bar which is open Saturday and Sunday afternoon from 2pm.

#### Hardstand Storage Bays Available

We currently have two hardstand bays available suitable for a single or double axle trailer. We normally have a waiting list for these bays so if you are interested, contact the office quickly before the bays are allocated.

#### Stage 3 Pen Development

This development which includes new pens, a new rock seawall, additional parking, landscaping and improvements to the wash down bays and the surface between the ramps and the wash down bays, will commence in the second half of 2022 with pen occupancy planned from 1 February 2023. Members on the pen waiting list are welcome to call me to discuss any aspect of the development.

Safe boating.

John Tissott

#### General Manager

P: (08) 9418 5868 | M: 0416 253 094

E: manager@cpb.org.au



#### **ADMIN UPDATE**

Hello Members,

#### **BUSY BEE**

The next Busy Bee is scheduled for Saturday 13th August @ 8.30am.

Please call or email the office to register your attendance and once again, a big thank you to all volunteers.

#### **Probationary Members**

This is a great opportunity to bring your VIP Log Card in and signed off while supporting the Club!

Cheers,

Cindy Civello
Club Secretary
P: (08) 9418 5868
E: adminecpb.org.au



#### HOSPITALITY UPDATE

Happy Friday Members,

I hope you're all keeping well and stay warm so far this Winter.

If your work place is looking for a venue to hold conferences please get in touch as we now have special Corporate Packages.

We had our last Member's Bar and Meals in June with our Lasagne Night, unfortunately due to low interest the monthly meals are under review. I do still encourage Members to visit the Members Bar on the weekends to support the Club and for the Probationary Member's to get their VIP Log Cards signed off.

**194** Days until **CHRISTMAS!!!** Book your Corporate Christmas function with us now.

Joke: Why did the fisherman suddenly redirect his boat?

Answer: Just for the halibut

Warmest Regards,

Danica Keeble
Acting Functions & Marketing Coordinator

**P:** (08) 9418 5868 | M: 0451 604 441

E: functions@cpb.org.au



# BECOME A SPONSOR

#### **Club Sponsorship Packages**

We have three excellent sponsorship packages available with a combination of personal and corporate benefits ranging from \$1,500 to \$4,000 plus gst.

This is a great opportunity to promote your business amongst our 1,200 Club Members.

Our \$1,500 plus gst Club Sponsorship level includes the following: -

- · One Full Club Membership
- · Logo on our web page with a link to your page
- · Logo in each edition of our quarterly newsletter and fortnightly Club News
  - Sponsor profile published annually
  - · Listing on our Sponsors Discount List
  - Two Sponsors/ Management Committee networking functions annually
    - Discount on room hire for functions & events
      - Priority option to sponsor Club events
        - Entry on Sponsors Board

John Tissott 0416 253 094, Rhyss Whittred 0400 122 878 or Stephen Knight 0411 603 444.

Packages can also be downloaded from our webpage.











